U.S. Department of Justice

Office of the Solicitor General

Washington, D.C. 20530
May 1, 2018

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk

Supreme Court of the United States
Washington, D.C. 20543

Re: Donald J. Trump, President of the United States, et al. v. Hawaii, et al., No. 17-965

Dear Mr. Harris:

At oral argument in this matter last week, I referred during my rebuttal to a statement by
the President “on September 25.” Transcript 81:17-19. I intended to refer to the President’s
statement on January 25, 2017, that is cited in the government’s reply brief at page 28, note 8.

I would appreciate if you could distribute this letter to the Members of the Court.

Sincerely,

I(Loe J. Francisco
Solicitor General

cc: See Attached Service List
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